
  

MEETING CANCELLED

IN RESPONSE TO THE UNPRECEDENTED CIRCUMSTANCES

CREATED BY CORONAVIRUS AND THE STAY AT HOME ORDER

BY GOVERNOR JOHN BEL EDWARDS WARD TWO WATER DISTRICT

WILL NOT HAVE THEIR MONTHLY MEETING ON APRIL 21, 2020.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR NEED ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

PLEASE CALL (225) 6665-5188, (225) 665-3474 OR EMAIL
CUSTOMERSERVICE@WARD2WATER.COM

THANK YOU,
WARD TWO WATER DISTRICT

The Ward 2 Water District conducts its meeting in the Ward 2 Water District Administrative Building located at 30772

Carter Drive, Denham Springs, Louisiana. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, If you need special

assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact Ward 2 Water District at (225) 665-5188.  Notification 24 hours

before the meeting will enable Ward 2 Water to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting.

7:00 P. M.

Telephone - (225) 665-5188 / 665-3474

AGENDA
APRIL 21, 2020

Ward 2 Water District
Carter Drive, P. O. Box 637

Denham Springs, La. 70727-0637
_________________________________________

mailto:CUSTOMERSERVICE@WARD2WATER.COM

